
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

CLEAVERVILLE FORESHORE 
MANAGEMENT PLAN 

 
The City has prepared a draft Cleaverville Foreshore 
Management Plan (FMP) to guide management of the 
foreshore in a manner that ensures the long-term preservation 
of environmental, cultural and social values of the area. 
 
The FMP allows appropriate management within the area to 
foster sustainable recreational and tourism use whilst 
recognising and incorporating environmental and cultural 
values. 
 
The City invites the community to review the draft FMP and 
welcomes comments and suggestions.  The draft FMP is 
available online at http://www.karratha.wa.gov.au/public-
notifications. 
 
Please contact the City’s Ranger Co-ordinator, Darrell 
Hutchens on 9186 8555 if you have any questions. 
 
Submissions on the draft FMP should be made in writing 
quoting ‘Cleaverville FMP’, Ranger Services, City of Karratha, 
PO Box 219, Karratha WA 6714 or via email to 
submissions@karratha.wa.gov.au on or before Wednesday 
19 December 2018. 
 
The Cleaverville Foreshore Management Plan is funded by 
Coastwest. Coastwest is a State Government initiative 
undertaken by the Western Australian Planning Commission 
(WAPC) and the Department of Planning, Lands and Heritage 
(DoPLH). 
 
Chris Adams 
Chief Executive Officer 
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